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               Office of Enrollment Management 
 

 

 

 
 “Celebrating 130 Years” 

 

June 11, 2024 

 

 

Dear Prospective Student, 

 

The Office of Enrollment Management invites you to participate in our 2024 Summer Transition 

Enrichment Program (S.T.E.P.), scheduled to begin June 24, 2024. Texas College’s S.T.E.P. 

initiative was created for incoming freshmen that desire to get a head start on their college career. 

This six-week program is designed to help acclimatize first-time freshmen to the College atmosphere 

while also providing them the opportunity to earn 12 credit hours before their first fall semester. 

 

To enroll for S.T.E.P. 2024, the following is required: 

 Complete the 2023-2024 FAFSA at www.studentaid.gov and use 2021 filed income tax 

return information. The Texas College School Code is 003638. 

 Submit your Final Official High School Transcript after graduation. 

 Submit Proof of Meningitis Vaccine. 

 Submit Texas College Medical Form/Physical, if playing any sport. 

 Pay your $20 Application Fee.  

 Pay your $50 Registration Fee, $50 Housing Fee (S.T.E.P., new incoming students only). 

 Fee payments may be made online at: 

https://www.velocitypayment.com/client/capitalone/texascollege/index.htm 

 

Sunday, June 23, 2024, is Move-In Day at 12:00 P.M. 

Monday, June 24, and Tuesday, June 25, 2024, is Orientation and Registration of Classes. 

 

For additional information, please contact Ms. Sonora Armstrong at:  

(903) 593-8311, ext. 2297 | sarmstrong@texascollege.edu 

 

 

Sincerely, 

John J Roberts 
Dean of Enrollment Management 
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